Dufferin Marsh Committee 

Executive Committee Minutes

March 13, 2012

Attendees:
Suzanne B.



Jen Bedford



Sheila Kelly



Charles Cooper



Brenda See

The minutes of the meeting on February 7, 2012 were approved with changes.

The community skate went well with great ice conditions but there was a poor turn out.  The weather was very cold and we were competing with another skating event.  It was suggested that we advertise more aggressively next year and consider putting flyers through the mail or the schools.
It was advised that the Foodland will display small take-away mini posters at the service desk.

As a follow-up to the discussion of the future of the DMC, it was decided to review the constitution to ensure that there is signing authority for grant applications for the DM Coordinator (Environmental Stewardship Coordinator).

It was agreed that we would work towards making a presentation to Council on April 16 concerning the restoration project done in 2011.  This presentation will bring council up to speed on the Trillium grant application.  Greg Mitchell and Charles Cooper agreed to make the presentation.
Earth Hour – March 31

Action

Mary

fire pit/red cellophane for flashlights



Liz

wood



Sheila

bench



Charles
bench/telescopes



Eric

hot chocolate/coffee/cups/cream/sugar



Eric

newspaper ad



Brenda

table 



Linda

marshmallows

Bruno Conzelmann donated $100 from BC Instruments.  Mary will write a thank you letter for Charles’ signature.

Wine Tasting – Mary spoke to Sheena and she is happy to do the wine tasting again this year.  It was decided to hold it on June 9.  Mary will advise Sheena.
School Programs – Mary will be advertising the regular programs for the local schools as well as a new GPS program.

A new commercial development is proposed for lands immediately adjacent to the Dufferin Marsh.  This application may allow for a new look at the salt issue in the storm water management ponds.  Mary will review and report back.

Mary is hoping for a good turnout for the energy workshop on March 29.  It was suggested that flyers be mailed out through the post office.

Motion:
Moved that flyers be sent out through the post office to advertise the 


energy workshop.



Moved:
Brenda



Seconded:
Jen

Charles advised that he would look into the price.  It was agreed that advertising for other events could be included on the same flyer.

Adjourned:
Moved by Charles.

Next Meeting:

April 10, 2012

